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PARTIES OF RECORD 

Re: Case Nos. 201 0-00060,2010-00063,2010-00064 and 201 0-00066 

David L. Armstrong 
Chairman 

James W. Gardner 
Vice Chairman 

Charles R. Borders 
Commissioner 

Attached is a copy of the memorandum which is being filed in the record of the above- 
referenced cases. If you have any comments you would like to make regarding the 
contents of the informal conference memorandum, please do so within five days of 
receipt of this letter. If you have any questions, please contact James R. Goff at 
502/564-3940, Extension 261. 
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TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

INTRA-AGENCY MEMORANDUM 

KENTUCKY PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

Case Files 

J. R. Goff 
Staff Attorney 

May 13,2010 

Case No. 2010-00060 Application of Fox Run Utilities, LLC for 
Tariff Revisions and to Increase Certain Nonrecurring Charges 
Case No. 201 0-00063 Application of Brocklyn Utilities, LLC for 
Tariff Revisions and to Increase Certain Nonrecurring Charges 
Case No. 201 0-00064 Application of Airview Utilities, LLC for Tariff 
Revisions and to Increase Certain Nonrecurring Charges 
Case No. 201 0-00066 Application of Coolbrook Utilities, LLC for 
Tariff Revisions and to Increase Certain Nonrecurring Charges 

On May 11 , 2010, an informal conference. was held with Commission Staff and 
Fox Run Utilities, LLC; Brocklyn Utilities, LLC; Airview Utilities, LLC; and Coolbrook 
Utilities, LLC. Those in attendance are shown on the attached sign-in sheet. Hon. Rob 
Moore represents the four utilities. 

The utilities and Commission Staff discussed the applications filed by the utilities 
and the data requests dated March 29, 2010. The utilities sought clarification of some 
of the questions asked by Staff. After discussion and suggestions by Staff as to what 
should be addressed in the responses, the utilities indicated that they would make the 
necessary adjustments to the language of the tariff proposals and their form and submit 
those with their responses to the data requests. The utilities also indicated that they 
would supplement any response (i.e., the bid sheets for the excavation work) that was 
not completed by the due date for responses as soon thereafter as possible. 
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